
Y11 Newsletter

Term 2 was a huge success which saw massive strides being made by 

the year group towards achieving their full potential in this year's 
summer exams.

We saw an increase in our weekly attendance 93% beating our 

previous best by 1%! Our aim is beat our best of 93% to set a new target 

this half term.

Is there a better way to end half term 4 than a venture into what life is 
like as a Post 16 student at Post 16 @MLT?

Thursday 28th March saw our Year 11 cohort experience an amazing 

taster day with both academic and careers focussed session that 
catered for all students.

From criminology to CV writing there was ample opportunity for students 

to gage an interest in what is out there for them when they leave 

the Academy this summer,.

The day was a huge success filled with insightful inspiring conversations 

that saw many of our students step foot towards picking the right path 

for themselves. It was brilliant to see our Y11 students engaging with our 

Post 16 provision and we look forward to more experiences such as this.

Y11 Prom is fast approaching, and as the time draws closer, we wish to update you on the finer details.

This year’s Prom will be held at Hellaby Hall Hotel on Tuesday 2 July 2024.

Tickets were released on the 25th March 2024 and are at a cost of £40. Tickets must be paid in full, the deadline for 

payment will be the 26th April 2024. If you have any issues around payment or wish to discuss this further, please contact 

one of the Y11 team either Miss Copley - Student Achievement Lead or Mrs Kirkham - Student Welfare Manager who 

can pass any queries onto the finance team.

Included in the price is a three-course meal, a mocktail on arrival, red carpet entrance, ample picture opportunities with 

access to a professional photographer, a selfie booth, DJ and much more.

The Year 11 team are aware of how important Prom is to students. At the start of the year, we set our expectations at 

attaining 92% attendance and an average of below 0.5 behaviour points per day. We are edging closer to the summer 

exam season and some of our Year 11’s have made massive strides towards maintaining a high standard of behaviour 
and attendance in which we saw our highest attendance to date as a cohort, 93%.
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Easter Revision

In the run up to exams 

many of our students may 

be feeling the 

overwhelming pressure that 
exam season can bring.

Please use the following 

contacts if you need any 

extra support.

During the Easter holidays we saw an 
influx of students dedicated to 
investing in their learning across a 
variety of subjects within the 
curriculum. As you know the exams 
are fast approaching and the Y11 
team would like to commend students 

for their efforts over the Easter 
holidays. Throughout half term 5 we 
want to continue to support your child 
with their revision so they can achieve 
their full potential and will be looking 
to implement a number of P5 sessions 
throughout the weeks in the run up 
too exams.

We understand that some students will 
have had other plans during Easter, 
and we ask that you encourage them 
to attend as many sessions as possible 
so that they do not miss out on further 
opportunities to excel in their learning. 
These P5 classes are run by their class 
teachers who know their needs the 
best.
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